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Winter Play is every Thursday through-out the months of December & January.  The courts have been 
reserved, from noon to 3 p.m. for anyone wishing to play a few frames of bocce and meet some new 
friends, weather permitting. 

Boot Camp, is for anyone new, interested in learning how to play bocce or just needs to get out in the 
fresh air.  It all begins Monday, February 3rd and continues through February, every Monday and 
Thursday, at the same time 11 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.  Friendly and knowledgeable instructors will help show 
you how to play.  Questions can be directed to George Paris, Tournament Director at 510-396-2925 or 
email at geonio68@gmail.com. 

Tip from the Courts:   
The 2020 Calendar can be viewed at the club’s website www.villagesbocceclub.com.  

FROM	

THE	VILLAGES	BOCCE	CLUB	
WISHING	EVERYONE	in	2020	a	

HEALTHLY	&	happy	NEW	YEAR!!	

	


